The Knights of Columbus are preparing for our major fund raising project, namely the car cruise in and spaghetti dinner. We would like you to know that 100% of the money raised is used for parish projects and we tithe a portion to a non profit organization. This year it is "Make a Wish" foundation.

Our next parish project is to put a steel roof and siding on the storage building next to Coleman Center. Some of the past projects are:

1st installation of Security Cameras around church facility
Installation of 3 floor elevator
Construction of new Ladies Restroom in cafeteria
Installation of On Demand Hot Water Heater in cafeteria
installation of steel roof on Rectory 2 car garage
Refurbished Cafeteria floor saving \$25,000 in replacement cost

There are also opportunities for businesses and individuals to help us underwrite the expenses we incur by becoming a sponsor and we would appreciate any donations of baskets for our Chinese auction.

We would appreciate your support by joining us for a delicious spaghetti dinner and large basket auction, and to view the many cars on display.

Thank you in advance,

Michael Zboyovski

Chairman, "Cruise To The Country"